
August 21, 2017 

TO:  Employees and Parents of the Douglas City School District 
FROM: Shannon Ross/District Superintendent 
SUBJECT: School Asbestos/Lead Inspection and Maintenance 

This is notification that all asbestos and lead reports are available for your review at the office of the 
Douglas City Elementary School.  Office hours are from 8:00am to 4:30pm, Monday through 
Friday. 




